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Petition to City of Hamilton. ™ NO WAY TO TWO WAYin~

Elected officials and the city of Hamilton have decided to move forward to turn Park Street North Between Barton Street
and Cannon Street from a one way northbound access to a two way thruway.

For decades the residents'of Central North End have enjoyed the comfort and safety of these magnificent nieghbourhoods.
The city of Hamilton has been working ﬁ‘aEqA to revitalize the downtown core. Unfortunately they neglect to listen to their
constituents and continue to ignore the people who are truly impacted by these changes.

Recent changes from one way access to two way-access of James street North and McNabb Street North have already
provided an easier flow into the core of the city. These changes, although allowing greater access to downtown, have also
increased the danger of vehicle volume in our residential areas.

James Street North, McNabb Street North and Bay Street North provide more than enough options for visitors and
commuters to move more freely in this area. -

Park Street North is a residential area and will be negatively impacted by the above changes.

We must not allow our elected politicians to make such impacting decisions with absolutely no feedback or input from the
citizens of Hamilton and the residents who are directly affected!

We, the undersigned, are concerned citizens who urge our leaders to act now to Stop the change of one way traffic to two
| way traffic of Park Street North between Barton Street and Cannon Street.

The petition contains 73 signatures

A copy of the petition is available for viewing in the Office of the City
Clerk






